
PTFA BULLETIN

WHAT ARE WE  AIMING TO FUND THIS YEAR?

CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR WISHES

FOR MORE INFORMATION, TO KEEP UP-TO-DATE WITH
FUTURE EVENTS OR JOIN THE PTFA, PLEASE VISIT OUR
PTFA PAGE ON:

COMMUNITY EVENTS

Autumn Term at Ashgrove

www.https://www.ashgroveprimary.com/

3 interactive whiteboards

Ashgrove’s DoodleMaths subscription 

Community events

P1  parents/carers coffee morning

Grandparent’s Victorian High Tea

As we wrap up the final week of this term, we look back at the massive successes that
all of us, as a school community, have achieved. Thank you all so much for your

generosity and continued support to make Ashgrove a place where children benefit
from learning resources provided through fundraising., and where the community

grows stronger together through school events. This academic year has already been
a great success, with an amazing £3274.40 raised over several fundraisers. Below is a

run-down of what we have been up to since September...

FUNDRAISERS 
Halloween Bake Sale - £668.40 raised

PTFA Pub Quiz - £390 raised

Halloween Disco - £1365 raised

Christmas Hampers - £851 raised

We are very excited to bring you more exciting opportunities to support
our school in the New Year, but until then, the PTFA would love to wish

you and your families a relaxing, safe and very merry Christmas!

SPECIAL MENTION:
The PTFA would like to thank the wonderful Alison Molyneaux, for the hard

work she has put into making our school sparkle during our Halloween Disco
and Christmas shows., by decorating our hall and reception area beautifully. 

TOTAL
RAISED:

£3274.40


